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December 20, 2023

2024 Winter Conference – Sponsorship Information

Plans are underway for our 2024 Winter Conference! The conference will take place at the Pinehurst Resort, 80 Carolina Vista, Pinehurst NC on February 4 – 6, 2024. A Welcome Reception will began Sunday, February 4, 2024 at 5:00 pm along with Conference Registration.  Your financial sponsorship for our conferences is extremely important to us. We put together two educational conferences each year that provide our members the opportunity to learn about relevant topics that affect them in their roles within NC Local Governments and to network with their peers. With your financial support, we can offer these opportunities to our members at an affordable price.

The NCLGIA is a tax-exempt organization within the meaning of Section 501(c)(6) of the Internal Revenue Code of 1954 as amended. The purpose of the organization is to provide professionalism and an exchange of knowledge for persons concerned with cash management responsibilities of local government, to strengthen communications and provide opportunities for professional growth through exchange of ideas and participation in association sponsored events and meetings; to develop and maintain among its members a high standard of proficiency and integrity; to those persons responsible for portfolio management.

There are four levels of sponsorship: 1) Platinum, 2) Gold, 3) Silver, and 4) Bronze. The Platinum Sponsor level is $3,000 and includes 5 nonpaying registered attendees and a vendor exhibit table located just outside the conference room; Gold is $1,750 and 3 nonpaying attendees; Silver is $1,250 and 2 nonpaying attendees; and Bronze is $750 and 1 nonpaying attendee. In addition to sponsorship, vendor exhibit tables are available to purchase for $250. 

We plan to recognize our sponsors at our conference both orally and by means of a 24 x 36-inch Sponsor Poster-Board that will be displayed during our conference at the entrance to our meeting room, on our website, and in our conference brochure. We will once again use the online registration process, which will be available in December 2023. You must register online, but you also have the option to pay your sponsorship by check payable to: NCLGIA, mailed to the City of High Point, Attn: Ashley Grindstaff, PO Box 230, High Point, NC 27261. Once you register, just print the invoice. If you have questions, please contact any of the board members.

If you have been a sponsor in the past, we encourage you to maintain or increase your level of sponsorship. If you have not been a sponsor in the past, we encourage you to take this opportunity to become a sponsor.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Murray
President
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